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SB 210 would make it harder for poor, elderly, and disabled citizens to participate in 

our system. Their views and votes are as equally important as those who have the 

time and means to get to a voting station. The mail-in voting system we have here in 

Oregon is a model system; the comprehensive voter pamphlets that accompany each 

ballot give each voter the opportunity to make the most informed decision possible for 

those outside of the system. Please reconsider support of this bill.  


